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Statement from CSBS President and CEO John W. Ryan on Graham Steele’s
Confirmation as Assistant Secretary for Financial Institutions:

“State financial regulators look forward to working with Assistant Secretary Steele on
oversight of our nation’s financial institutions. Close coordination between state and
federal regulators protect consumers, families and communities while creating the
regulatory clarity financial institutions need to innovate within the rules.”
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